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READ AND CIRCULATECIRCULAR TO ALL UNITS & MEMBERS                                19-3-2020

Dear Comrades,

Our Strike on 27th March deferred
* * *

Looking to increasing health risk and alert on account of COVID19 and Corona virus and 
taking cognisance of Prime Minister’s broadcast to the nation tonight on this issue, and 
the need to stand with the people at large at this hour of national health threat scenario, 
and the panic and fear prevailing amongst the people, it is desirable to review our strike 
call and hence it has been decided to defer our proposed All India Bank Strike on 27th 
March, 2020.

All our unions and members are requested to take note and maintain normalcy. All our 
agitational programmes are cancelled forthwith.

With greetings,                             

Yours comradely,  

 (C.H. VENKATACHALAM) (S. NAGARAJAN)                               
 GENERAL SECRETARY  GENERAL SECRETARY
 AIBEA  AIBOA 

REPRODUCED BY 
ALL INDIA KARNATAKA BANK EMPLOYEES’ ASSOCIATION, (REGD.)

& 
KARNATAKA BANK OFFICERS’ ORGANISATION (REGD.)

 Sd/- Sd/-
 (P.R. KARANTH) (SURESH HEGDE S.)
 GENERAL SECRETARY, AIKBEA GENERAL SECRETARY, KBOO
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